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Good morning Rachel,

DNR appreciates the opportunity to comment on this SEPA notice, for “Pocus Holdings”. The DNR
has recently been in contact with Erin Shultz regarding this particular property, and thus our forester
has been out on site and confirmed that the proposed constructions of a single family residence and
associated driveway, etc. will require an approved Class IV-General Forest Practices Application (FPA)
from the DNR, in advance of any ground actions. Please let me know if Kittitas County or the
landowner/project proponent have any questions or would like to discuss further.

Best regards,

Shawne

Shane Early
Forest Practices Coordinator

Southeast Region
Washington State Department of Natural Resources (DNR)
& (509) 925-0948

04 shane.early@dnr.wa.gov

www.dnr.wa.gov
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